
  
 
 
 
                               “Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness” 
                                   
 

 
Wednesday 19th March 2025 

 Changes to the Leadership Structure 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inform you of some changes in our leadership 
structure at Crossley Hall Primary School due to recent staff departures. 
 
After careful consideration, Mrs Ruby Hanif has decided to leave her post at Crossley Hall in order 
to prioritise her values and explore new pastures. She continues to hold Crossley Hall’s pupils, 
parents, teachers and support staff close to her heart and will continue driving her passion for 
fairness, integrity, inclusivity, kindness, and improvement in her future endeavours. We wish her the 
best of luck in this and have no doubt she will be an asset wherever she goes. 
 
In light of these changes, I am pleased to share that Miss Pryce will be stepping up to support Early 
Years; she brings with her a wealth of experience and a commitment to fostering an environment 
where every child can thrive. 
We are excited to share a further addition to our Leadership Team - Miss Davenport has taken on 
the role as our ‘People and Inclusion’ Lead across school; congratulations to her!  
We also have designated Year Group Leads you can speak to if you have any questions or 
concerns about your child. Please see below: 
 
Acorns: Miss Appleton 
Early Years: Miss Pryce 
Year 1: Mrs Firth 
Year 2 : Miss King 
Year 3: Miss Davenport 
Year 4: Mrs Hayton 
Year 5: Miss Kauser 
Year 6: Miss Barstow 
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If you have any concerns around your child with additional needs you can also ‘Meet the SENCO’ 
(Miss Moran) on Tuesday between 2:30-3:30 or Friday between 9-10. 
 
We are confident that these changes will strengthen our leadership team and support our 
ongoing commitment to providing the highest quality education. 
 
Thank you as always for your continued support. 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
 

 
Mrs E Monnery 
Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


